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‘Show and Tell’ with social distancing 

What a joy it is to hear the sound of happy playing children back in school. Thank you for all of the support we 

received this week during our partial school reopening, especially those of you who sent such positive 

responses of our plans and to those of you who sent or whispered good wishes to staff. One big change that 

we have seen in school is that the children are learning how to be more independent and getting on with their 

learning themselves. Our smaller class sizes have also had their advantages in better adult child ratios and 

extended learning support. This allows for more oral feedback and speedy progress. Our older children were 

also spotted learning with Miss Hill (who is teaching from home) and the other Hawk group on the interactive 

board – amazing! 

 

The Government is continually 

reviewing and discussing the 

current ‘Stay Alert’ situation 

for the country. Likewise, we 

will be reviewing our plans for 

pupils and staff working safely 

to school.  

Thank you for your 

support in following 

government guidance at 

this time. 



Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education  

As a part of your child’s education, we promote personal wellbeing and development in our curriculum. PSHE 

gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive 

lives and meet their full potential.  

Our updated scheme of work has been recently reviewed and includes pupils learning about healthy 

relationships, including friendships; families; growing and changing, including puberty; personal hygiene; 

changing feelings; becoming more independent; keeping safe; developing self-esteem and confidence.  

Our PSHE curriculum  is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed 

regularly by the staff and governing body.  

National Bike week 6-14th June  

Cycling has been a great release for many families during the pandemic and we hope you will continue to enjoy 

cycling with the family and celebrate by taking part in the Bike Week festivities between 6-14 June.  

To help keep families active during this time Cambridgeshire Road Safety Officers are promoting Cycling UK’s 

free Bike Week resource pack with indoor and outdoor activities you can do as a family. From cooking to 

colouring, to bike challenges, it’s got it all. 

https://www.cyclinguk.org/bikeweek/activities-for-families  

School Meals 

 Lunches are £2.30 daily. 

 £11.50 weekly 

 If has a daily school lunch it will be £82.80 for the term. 

 

Our Water themed Home Learning Gallery 

 

 

From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you all well! 

http://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/personal_social_health_and_citizenship_education_/137811
https://www.cyclinguk.org/bikeweek/activities-for-families

